      LEGAL NOTICE

The Londonderry Town Council will hold PUBLIC HEARINGS on the following items:

Acceptance of Unanticipated Revenue 31:95-b, III(a) 
2024 Highway Safety Grant received from the New Hampshire Department of Safety in the amount of $14,894.57.

Acceptance of Unanticipated Revenue 31:95-b, III(a) 
Supplemental Highway Block Ground funding from the State of New
Hampshire in the amount of $108,648.00.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The public hearings will occur on Monday, May 6th at 7:00 PM in the Moose Hill Council Chamber at the Londonderry Town Hall, 268B Mammoth Road, Londonderry, NH 03053. 
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